MT. VERNON HIGH SCHOOL

Brooke Tharp

Principal

Anita Glaze
Assistant Principal

Engage, Educate and Empower Today's Students

Stan Wilkison
Assistant Principal

Kacie Grimm

Director of Counseling



Gifts, Grants and Donations Received at Mt. Vernon High School

Dear Mt. Vernon School Board members,

On behalf of Mt. Vernon High School, we ask that the school board approve the donation outlined below. Thank you for your consideration.

Date: December 13, 2023

Donor: Baldwin Excavating

Purpose: Support the Best Buddies Program

Item: Check for \$250.00

Lisa Tappy

MVHS Treasurer

Brooke Tharp

Brooke Tharp MVHS Principal

Baldwin Excavating 6930 N 50 E Fortville, IN 46040 Greenfield Banking Company
71-367/749

5918

12/07/2023

PAY TO THE ORDER OF.

MVHS

\$**250.00

Two hundred fifty and 00/100**********

DOLLARS

MVHS

МЕМО

Best Buddies

AUT PRIZED SIGNATURE

MP